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May 30, 2007

To:  Minidoka County School District
Attn. Dr. Scott Rogers

Re:  South Heyburn School

Dear School District Board Members and Administrator;

The Minidoka County Fire District Commissioners would like to express an interest in the South
Heyburn School site. If this property could become available to us, it could possibly save us and
the taxpayers a considerable amount of money in the construction of a new fire station and
training facility. If this could be a topic of discussion at your next board meeting, myself and
board members would be glad to attend and enter into some discussion. Please let me know and
we will make plans to attend.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Mike Brown
Fire Chief
MCFPD



